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Report of Meeting: 16/2/2021.

Members in attendance via ZOOM.


President: Pres. Gil,

PLEASE respond to meeting invitations, as this is 
essential for the catering preparation and 
arrangement of seating. Invitations come from Geoff 
Ford early in the week after the meeting. It is the 
members’ responsibility to check if the invitation has 
been received. 

Alan Keyse is recovering well and hopes to be home 
on Thursday.

The District Governor has a project in train. We are 
requested to gather writing paper for schools in 
Papua New Guinea. Schools will be contacted. The 
material will be sent via DIK.


Treasurer:  John Paton reported that the markets 
have done very well, and the various committees may 
be allocated funds for the second requests for their 
projects.


Monthly Market: The market for 7th March is booked 
out. 

The BBQ helpers need a replacement for Alan Keyse 
and staff for the gold coin donation is also needed. 
See Adrian Schmidt’s email.


Fund Raising: This group is working hard on various 
projects and contact will be made with people who 
will be asked to help. 

It is hoped the Club will go ahead with the conduct of 
the Duck Race in Barwon Heads Heather Willson is 
negotiating. The race is approximately 4 weeks away.


Queenscliff Market: The Board is considering that 
the club may conduct a sausage sizzle on alternate 
markets sharing the dates with Drysdale. 


Rotary Opens Opportunities �1

Our Club 
President: Gillian Morgan 
Secretary: Pearl Macmillan 

Where: We (usually) meet each 
Tuesday at the Ocean Grove Bowling 
Club:  
18 The Terrace, Ocean Grove, 3226 

When: 6pm for 6:30pm 

Visitors are Welcome

Apologies: 0457 315 900 

Web: rotaryoceangrove.org.au 

During the COVID 19 crisis, we meet via 
ZOOM on Tuesdays at 7.

Theme: Peace & Conflict 
Prevention/Resolution Month 
Lookout Reserve Maintenance 
Roster: 

20/02/21 - 05/03/21 Noel Emselle

06/03/21 - 19/03/21 Graeme Chamberlain

20/03/21 - 02/04/21 Jenny Templeton

03/04/21 - 16/04/21 Isobel Paton


Past bulletins  

-  Available from this website via the 
‘Our Club’ menu. 

Market contact: 0401 606 036

Art Show contact: 0417 319 465

ROTARY CLUB OF OCEAN GROVE

Guest speaker / 
Activity

Chair Greeter/ 
Assist. Sgt.

Thanker/
Asst. Cshr.

Raffle B’days/Anniversary

23rd Feb Ty Simons, OG 
Business 
Association

Noel 
Emselle

Wal Kelly Rod Birrell. John 
Calnin.

25/2 Paul Tierney, 28/2 
John Paton.

2nd March Youth Service 
Awards

Meridth 
O'Neill

Gordon King Judy Greer Heather 
Willson.

3/3 Pam Haines, 6/3 Richard 
Clay, 6/3 Alan Keyse, 6/3 
Leone Clay, 6/3 Janet 
Alexander.

9th March Indiginous 
Literacy - DG Phil

Chris 
Watson.

Neil 
Templeton.

Andrea 
Tierney

Richard 
Grimmett.

Nil
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Community:

Water Feature assembly. This project continues to 
await confirmation.


Vocational:  Lyn reported that the awards would be 
given on May 25th.2021.

The Board has agreed to increase the budget for the 
Community service awards.


International:  Gordon King will attend a meeting for 
the district in early March. A report will follow.


Youth:  Meredith O’Neill The Graham Community 
Service Awards and Year 12 awards have been 
postponed.


Membership: There are four prospective people 
“looking us over” perhaps prior to joining the Club.

Rod Bush has been asked to join the District 
Membership Committee and to advise them on the 
attraction of new members, who are people preferably 
approaching retirement age. Their retention rate 
appears to be better.


Art Show Committee.  John Calnin has called a 
meeting for 1/3/2021.


Three on Me. Graham O’Donnell provided a thumbnail 
out line about himself. He has been in Rotary for 20 
years as a member of Rotary Melbourne but mainly at 
Footscray Rotary. He has been heavily involved with 
RYLA, the Lighthouse Foundation as well as many 
other activities associated with Rotary projects. He is 
working Part Time at Deakin University. Graham is a 
Paul Harris Fellow.

He has been married for 40 years, has 2 adult children 
and 4 Grandchildren. He has a house at Barwon 
Heads.


Rotary Opens Opportunities �2

Members: Coming Events:  

Saying of the week …. 

It’s amazing how the world begins 
to change through the eyes of a 
cup of coffee.

…………………………………………………

Humour ….   
I recently asked a student where 
his homework was. He replied, 
It’s in my pencil.

……………………………………..                                             
Links ……  
Rotary International: 
www.rotary.org

Rotary District 9780:
www.rotary9780.org
Footy Tipping 
www.footytips.com.au

Please remember: 

• You receive an email each week 
from our Attendance Officer, 
Geoff Ford, asking about your 
attendance at the following 
meeting. - please respond 
when you get it - it’s a very 
simple process.
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